
 
 

Conditions of Entry 
 

Welcome to Small Bar Erskine St! 
 

Before coming in we have few conditions of entry to keep in line with 
the COVID19 Restrictions.  

 
Upon entry we require you to check in using the Service NSW app, 
the QR codes are provided at each entrance and at the bar, please 

show staff once checked in.  
 

We are constantly disinfecting all surfaces of the venue. No shared 
condiments, so please ask staff for any sauces etc. Hand sanitizer is 

provided at the bar, please help yourselves.  
 

Staff will seat you upon arrival to monitor social distancing. We are 
offering bar service but to minimise contact and movement please 

consider having a tab running for your table, split bills are welcome. 
No standing is allowed inside, staff will monitor this so please respect 

this restriction.  
 

We can only seat a small number of patrons at one time, we 
encourage booking online to ensure you get a table. Please email 

olivia@smallbar.net.au or call (02) 9279 0782 
 

If you are feeling unwell or experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19 
listed on the Department of Health info sheet, please stay home. If 

any patron is displaying symptoms staff have the right to ask them to 
leave. Once you’re feeling better, we will be here waiting!  

 
Thank you for your continued support,  

 



The Small Bar Team.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


